
IN THE NEWS 
Easter Chicks For Sale £2.50 
Mrs Thomas, a grandparent of children in our school, has been VERY busy knitting beautiful Easter chicks 
and has donated them to our school. They will be on sale, after school, during the week commencing 
Monday 25th March, just in time for the Easter bunny to deliver! We hope that you will support this 
wonderful opportunity to raise funds that will contribute towards a very exciting event that the whole 
school will take part in during the summer term. 

 
Science Week - Time  
At the start of the week, Mrs McCullion delivered a special assembly to launch Science Week 2024! Three 
children were invited to come to the front of the hall and take part in a very exciting Curly Wurly 
challenge…the cheering and excitement rang out across the school. Why not ask your child about the 
results!  
Y4 Colchester Castle Visit 
On Thursday Barnardo Class had an exciting trip to Colchester Castle to consolidate their learning about 
the Romans in Britain. All the children thoroughly enjoyed their experience and were shining 
ambassadors for Montgomerie Primary School. Nancy said 'It was the best trip ever!" 
"I loved going underground and having a pretend battle between the Celts and Romans." said Janelle and 
 Jesse "I loved finding out about the Celts and their body paint protection from their gods”. 

 
Red Nose Day  
Look out next week for the total we raised and photographs from today. 
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EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 
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CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Amelia, Lyla, Ella, Henessey, Noah, Mo, Sofia, Scarlet, Poppy, Scarlett, 
Mason L, Joey, Matteo and Landon. 
VIP Lunchers: Delia and Addison and an additional special lunchtime award to Bleubelle. 
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ATTENDANCE 
The national picture of attendance is currently fluctuating. Previously, we compared our attendance to a 
National figure of 96%; presently this figure fluctuates week on week. The government clarification of 
‘regular’ attendance has not changed: it still means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Our motto, 
every second counts, is at the heart of Montgomerie. We must  work together to continue to improve 

attendance and punctuality. This week’s National: 93.2% 
 

The Royals Class 97.67% Above national 
 Peacock Class 97.10% Above national 
Curie Class 98.67% Above national 
Attenborough Class 96.21% Above national 
Barnardo Class 96.92% Above national 
Branson Class 91.03% Below national 
Luther King Class 96.07% Above national 
Whole School this Week 96.26% Above national 
Whole School to Date 94.12% Above national 
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